Dear seniors and families.

You're almost done! Can you believe that you will be high school graduates in just a few months? As you're getting your calendars set and planning for graduation and grad parties, I'd like you to make sure you put <u>June</u> 5, 9:30am (one service in the summer), on your calendars. It's our Prince of Peace Graduation Milestone Sunday! We'd like ALL of our seniors to be a part of this major Milestone Sunday - so please plan to be at the service and reception after. Here's how we will be celebrating with you this year...

New this year - we're putting together a slideshow that will be scrolled in both the Welcome & Worship Centers. So please, send in *at least* a senior picture with the information requested below, but also feel free to include any pictures of you from church events/milestones as well as from your own activities/events that you may have. You may also give me permission to pull pictures from Facebook if you prefer.

So seniors, please send me your responses to the questions at the bottom of this letter in an email, make sure to include a picture file. We also want you to be a part of the worship service. I will be asking for a few of you to share a brief "My Story" that will be the message for the morning. Other roles are noted below, just indicate which part you'd like. As always, let me know if you have any questions!

In Christ,

Brent

Name:

brenth@princeofpeacechurch.org, 763-744-7369

Please send in senior picture, other pictures, plus responses from below NO LATER than May 15

High School graduating from:

Favorite memory from POP:

Worship song requests:

Plans for next year:

Ways Iød be willing to help during Grad Sunday:

Greet ó Usher ó Read Scripture ó Share my gifts (music, art, etc.)

Permission to pull pictures from Facebook?